
BOROUGH OF
BRENTWOOD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Brentwood  Borough  Council
will hold a public hearing on
April 21, 2025. The body will
convene  at  7PM  at  the
Brentwood Municipal Building,
which  is  located  at  3735
Brownsville  Road,  Pittsburgh,
PA 15227. Council shall hear
testimony  pertaining  to  the
proposed  creation  of  a
Stormwater  Authority
pursuant to the terms of Title
53,  Chapter  56  of  the
Pennsylvania  Consolidated
Statutes,  which  pertains  to
municipal  authorities.  If
established,  said Stormwater
Authority  would  be
empowered to raise working
capital  and  to  acquire,
construct,  and  maintain
infrastructure for the purpose
of  stormwater  planning,
implementation,  and
management. The Borough of
Brentwood  shall  retain  the
right to approve any plan of
the  Stormwater  Authority
under  the  terms  of  the
Municipal Authorities Act.


